
DEDICATION 

These pages are dedicated to the memory of our colleague and 

dear friend George William Scott Blair, Co-Founder of BIORHEOLOGY 

and its Co-Editor-in-Chief from November 1959 to December 1978. 

The photograph of George W. Scott Blair was taken in 1972 

during the Banquet of the First International Congress of Biorhe­

ology, held together with the sixth International Congress on 

Rheology, at Lyon, France. 

Alfred L. Copley Alex Silberberg 
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